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Editor’s Letter 
 

Dear Everyone, 
 Thank you to all those who have submitted articles for our 
news letter; in particular the two schools, Boynton and Kilham 
Primary. It is really good to hear what the children of our village 
are doing. A special thanks also, to Chris Gatenby for her splen-
did research into people who have lived in our village many 
many years ago 
 Tony Ezard, who sadly passed away on November 7th, 
was a well know character who helped so many people in the 
village. He audited the church accounts for many years and was 
a parish councillor for over 30 years; many of those as chair.  
Tony was also a contributor to the news letter for many years. 
Tony will be sadly missed and our thoughts are with his wife, 
Sue. 
 If you turn to page 11, you will see all the people who 
helped Ian Simmonds with the painting of the war memorial. Un-
fortunately Ian reports that a few days after the service, some-
one has removed or stolen one of the wreaths that was placed 
there . He says that he fastened both wreaths on with the twine 
and this has been cut. The wreath that Dick Robinson laid on 
behalf of the Yorkshire Regiment had been taken!! These 
should remain in place as a reminder to all who pass the memo-
rial. How very very disappointing. 
 The next event in the village hall is a “Pop Up Pub” on Jan-
uary 12th. This is a new venture, aiming to provide the people of 
Rudston with entertainment. We do hope that as many as possi-
ble will support this project.  
 I expect many households will soon be caught up in the 
“whirlwind” of preparations for Christmas. Those involved in 
schools, be it children, parents and indeed teachers will be so 
busy ,probably in a deluge of tinsel, angels, donkeys and all 
manner of sparkle.  
 Let us not forget the older children, who are doing exams 
after Christmas. Good luck and try to find some time amongst all 
the revision for some Christmas frivolities!  
I hope that you all have all lovely Christmas and a Happy New 
Year. 

Sue Tompkin   
Email: sunic911@gmail.com   tel: 420705 
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Vicar: Rev Glyn Owen (01262) 420313 

Reader: Mr. John Walker (01262) 603170 

Curate: Rev James Trowsdale (01262) 490148 

Rudston with Boynton, Carnaby & Kilham 
 

Church services and events for Dec/Jan 

December 
  2nd     9.30am  Advent Sunday: Holy Communion 
  9th       9.30am Morning Prayer 
16th    9.30am  Holy Communion 
23rd  6.00pm Carol Service and Nativity 
24th   5.00pm Kilham ‘Crib-Tingle’ Service 
25th  9.30am Christmas Day Holy Communion 
30th    10.00am United Parish Communion at Kilham 
 
 Starting on Tuesday 27 th November at 7.00pm in All Saints’ 
Church Rudston and for the next three Tues-
days we will meet at various churches to con-
sider ‘A STRANGE CHRISTMAS’ .  What could 
be more familiar than Christmas? And yet…what 
could be stranger than God’s plan for salvation? 
Each evening will be a chance to take a little 
time out (about half an hour) to sit, listen, ponder 
and pray. Our four sessions will consider the 
Strange Wait, the Strange Worship, the Strange 
Welcome and the Strange Wisdom of Christmas. 
Either come to them all or just come to one; per-
haps you’ll rediscover Christmas! Other Tuesday 
7pm dates are  4th  at Burton Fleming,  11th at 
Wold Newton and the 18th at Kilham. 

January 
6th    9.30am   All-age Holy Communion 
13th    9.30am  Morning Prayer 

20th   9.30am  Holy Communion 
27th  10.00am  United parish Communion: Rudston 
 
Each Wednesday at 10.30am there is a short service of Holy Communion 
followed by refreshments: all welcome. 
 
Continued on page 4 
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 From page 3 

Dear all, 

The countdown to Christmas is well underway and plenty hap-
pening in the village and at church.   

We have a great line up for for Advent and Christmas; as you’ll 
see from above. I do hope there will be something for everyone of 
us; where we will have fun, celebrate, find meaning and make 
sure we remember the greatest gift of all; Christmas starts with 
Christ.  

Have a very merry and blessed Christmas,  Glyn 

All Saints Church Social Committee 
 You are invited to a Pre-Christmas Coffee 
morning at Romano on Kilham Road, by kind invi-
tation of Wendy & Tony Proctor on Friday 7th  
December 10 till12noon. 
 
Tickets before or Pay at the DOOR  £3 each.  
Raffle ,Competitions, Stall. Everyone Welcome . 
 
 We will be serving Sherry & Mince Pies at the Carol Service 
which is timed to suit all ages on Sunday 23rd December. We hope 
to see you there then and on Christmas morning too. See Church 
notices . 
 We will be organising the Snowdrop and Aconite Walk at 
Thorpe Hall again this year by kind invitation of Somerled and Char-
lotte Macdonald of Sleat to be held on Saturday and Sunday 23rd 
and 24th February from 10 a.m. until last entry 3.30 p.m. Entry at the 
gate  £5 adults  £2 children. Walking boots or wellies essen-
tial ,  plenty of parking space in any weather. We will be serving light 
refreshments. If anyone would like to donate a cake or buns this 
would be helpful to supply our refreshment stall.Please come along 
and bring family and friends and tell anyone you  know. 
 Thank you for your support in the last year. Our committee with 
your help and the generosity of hosts and supporters has raised 
over £6000 to help towards the running of the Church in Rudston. 
 

From June Sellers (Social Secretary to Rudston P.C.C) 
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 This month we remember two for-
mer members of the Bowls Club sadly 
no longer with us. 
 Early in the year we lost Jeanette 
Ward. The term “infectious enthusiasm” 
probably sums up Jeanette's approach 
to the game. When she enjoyed it those around her did too, 
including (or particularly) Alwyn of course. The result was sec-
ondary: to win was nice, but if we lost it was only a game. I can 
still hear her mischievous murmur “diddle-de-dum!” when a 
bowl narrowly missed the jack at pace and went whistling by. 
 Then in November we bid goodbye to Tony Ezard. Tony 
and Sue were both very good players from the early days. To-
ny won the club Open Singles competition in each of the first 5 
years, 1983-87 and Sue won the Ladies competition in its first 
years 1984-87. That record of Tony's has never been equalled 
and probably never will. 
 On a personal level I came to know Tony better later 
through the parish council, particularly during his 12 years as 
chairman. As clerk throughout that time I would often call round 
at their home, always to a warm welcome whatever the latest 
problem, not least from the dogs! 
 Pop songs at funerals may be an acquired taste, but if 
any of us were startled by “Twist and Shout” as he was carried 
into the chapel he would have been delighted. “Waken the beg-
gars up!” he would say, or words to that effect. Afterwards, for 
some strange reason, I recalled that poignant episode of “Last 
of the Summer Wine” when a crowd of both adults and children 
gathered on a Pennine hillside to say farewell to Compo. 
See ya Tony.  Phillip Crossland 
 

RUDSTON 

BOWLS 

CLUB 

Sponsors for the Newsletter 

Will anyone interested in sponsoring the Newsletter 

For one month ( £25 ) please contact 

Shirley Harland Tel 01262 420584 
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Tony Ezard died on November 7th 
Sue would like to thank all friends and neighbours for the  

fantastic turnout at Tony’s funeral also Sue would like to thank 
family friends and neighbours for all the beautiful flowers 

which she received. 
Special thanks to Sir Ian Mc Donald and Lady Julia, also Harry 

Beaumont, who told stories about a much loved Tony. 
£488 in donations went to the Butterfly Conservation. 

Tony was 76 and his funeral was the day before  
his 77th birthday. 

 
Shirley Clark would like to thank everyone for their flowers, 

good wishes and cards which she received, following  
her recent operation. 

She would like everyone to know that she is well on the  
way to recovery. 

Bosville Arms  
The pub has now be success-
fully listed by East Riding Coun-
cil as an "Asset of Community 
Value", discussions with the 
owner regarding a community 
purchase are on-going. 

Sadly Michael Bastiman passed away on 31 October in St 
Catherine's hospice.  

He was born in Rudston, attended Rudston school, and a long 
career in the building industry.  

He lived in Bempton for 45years,played football for Rudston 
and later enjoyed golf and his allotment. 
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 Diary   

      
Thurs 6th December                  Christmas Bingo Ferns Farm  
       Carnaby eyes down 7.30pm 
Tues 13th December                 Santa’s Sleigh in Rudston look out for 
       him about 6.15pm 
Santa will also be at Eastfield Garden Centre on the week-ends in 
December  

 We will be enjoying Christmas Lunch at the Anvil 
Arms Wold Newton at 12 .30  as our December 4th 
meeting. Please remember to bring a wrapped Christ-
mas gift which has cost no more than £2 to be given 
to another member. 
The January meeting will be held on 8th at 7p.m. as 
long as the village hall is available. This is because the first Tuesday 
is new Years Day. It will be Dominoes with a Difference and members 
are asked to bring a small plate of food to contribute to a sharing sup-
per. If you have a box of dominoes please bring them too. All new 
members and guests welcome plus subs will be due to start the new 
W.I. year. 
June Sellers -President 

  North Wolds Lions Club  

       FLY TIPPING 
Thursday 6th December Rudston Village 

Hall 7.30pm 

A meeting about Fly tipping 

With a presentation from the ERYC and a 
chance to discuss the problem 

Please come along   



8 

    Rudston Heritage History Group 
  In October John Walker told us about life in Rudston in 
the 1800’s.  This was largely based on the “Constable’s Book” a rec-
ord of the spending of the parish Constable, which gave a fascinat-
ing insight into life in Rudston.  Amounts were recorded for spending 
on the control of sparrows, on parish relief, on repairs to parish prop-
erty such as the bridge and the sheep wash 
 John pointed out the poverty that many people would have 
lived in at the time, and the friendly societies such as “Ancient Shep-
herds” provided help such as an income during sickness, and medi-
cal help for those who had paid a subscription into the club. 
The talk was illustrated with wonderful old photos.   
 In November our meeting was in church and we welcomed 
speakers from the Yorkshire Wolds Railway who told us about the 
“Malton Dodger”.  This name was given to the Malton to Driffield 
trains as the stations were often some distance from the villages 
they served!   
 We were told something of the history of the line, from the first 
trains running in 1853, to the peak of the service in 1902 and the fi-
nal closure in 1958.  In 2008 the Yorkshire Wolds Railway Restora-
tion project began with the aim of creating a heritage railway based 
at Fimber, there is now a short length of restored track, with an en-
gine, a visitor centre and more to come. 
 The second half of the evening we travelled along the line, with 
photos and maps of each station, often with contemporary photos 
showing the station buildings still in existence – or not.  The speak-
ers had brought lots of interesting material for us to see. For more 
information see www.yorkshirewoldsrailway.org.uk 
 The December meeting of the History Group is on Thursday 
20th December, 7pm in the Village Hall. This is the Christmas Even-
ing, so if you have something interesting to show, or to see if anyone 
can help you to identify please bring it along.  If you don’t still come 
– admission is free this evening and there will be mince pies!      
 The next meeting is Thurs Jan 24th, 7pm “MY MUM'S WAR” 
An illustrated talk by John Walker, with research about his mother's 
experiences, discomforts and conditions she had to tolerate during 
ww2 whilst his father was in the 79thArmoured Tank Brigade fighting 
across Europe after Dunkirk. 
All welcome, admission £2 including tea/coffee and biscuits. 
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From Page 8 
 The second half of the evening we travelled along the line, 
with photos and maps of each station, often with contemporary pho-
tos showing the station buildings still in existence – or not.  The 
speakers had brought lots of interesting material for us to see. For 
more information see www.yorkshirewoldsrailway.org.uk 
 The December meeting of the History Group is on Thursday 
20th December, 7pm in the Village Hall. This is the Christmas Even-
ing, so if you have something interesting to show, or to see if any-
one can help you to identify please bring it along.  If you don’t still 
come – admission is free this evening and there will be mince pies!      

William Pride 

 William’s name appears on the Rudston war memorial as  
  “WILLIAM PRIDE, Munition worker” 
 The 1881 census shows us William aged 5, living with his 
family at Thorpe Hall, where his father William is coachman.  
In 1891 William is Footman at The Hall, Hildenby, near Malton.  His 
employer is Sir Charles Strickland who was owner of Boynton Hall.  
There were 11 domestic servants in the household, including Wil-
liam’s sister Charlotte, who was nursemaid.  The household also 
included Sir Charles’s nephew 
Henry Marriott, who was the estate 
manager. and is a relation of Mr 
Richard Marriott, who now owns 
Boynton Hall. In 1901 William is a 
footman in a house in Grosvenor 
Square, London.   
In 1911 William is the butler at 
Thorpe Hall, one of 15 domestic 
servants of Sir Alexander and  
Lady Alice Macdonald.   
Continued on page 10 

"The Stable Co*ages where William 

Pride would have grown up.  Photo 

with kind permission of Thorpe Hall"   
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From page 9 

William Pride (cont) 

 At some time after this William moved to Watford and be-
came a shopkeeper and munitions worker at Watford No 1 
works, at Bushey Mill Lane, near the railway station.  On the 
morning of 13th February 1917 a fire broke out in the powder 
mixing room.  The Watford Fire Brigade and teams from local 
works attended and many hundreds of girl workers were evacu-
ated.  The fire was prevented from spreading and firemen, led by 
the Superintendent carried boxes of explosives out of the burning 
building.  There were no reports of the events at the time be-
cause of wartime security, and the gallantry medals given to the 
firemen were not awarded until after the war.  Two men from the 
mixing room, Charles Moorcroft and William Pride were injured.  
They were taken to hospital, but died of their injuries. 
 I think William must have been buried in Watford, but I have 
been unable to find out any more about this.  
William Pride senior died in 1899 and it seems that the rest of the 
family moved to London.  William senior is buried alone in Rud-
ston churchyard, near the monolith and the inscription on his 
grave says:  
  I look for the resurrection of the dead and the life of the 
world to come, WILLIAM PRIDE, died at Thorpe December 26th 
1899 aged 55 years This stone was erected by ALEXANDER 
WENTWORTH MACDONALD BOSVILLE and ALICE EDITH his 
wife in memory of a faithful friend and servant who had lived as 
coachman at Thorpe Hall for over twenty nine years  
Most of the research was done by Frederick and Michelle Ste-
phens of Bridlington. 
Chris Gatenby  
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The Village War Memorial  
 

  The war memorial has had a complete res-
toration, ensuring that it looked great for the 
100th anniversary remembrance service, which 
was well attended on the 11th. 
  Thanks to the following people who gave 
their assistance and supported me with the task 
- Bob Overfield, Trevor Smallwood, Paul Bur-
gess, and Jon Oliver. Thanks to Andy Hire in Bri-
dlington and A Dawson & Co. who kindly sup-

plied the use of height access equipment. Thanks also to Tricia Ow-
en, who allowed us to use the water in her field, making the cleaning 
process much easier. 
 The paint system is designed for 25 years so should keep it 
looking good, well into the future. 
Ian Simmonds 

       January 12th            Licenced Bar 

                       Entertainment 

Everybody Welcome 

Rudston 

Pop up  

Pub 
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The   Coffee Shop 

is open 

Every 

Thursday Morning 

 

Village Hall News 

 We are pleased to say that Shirley is back as chair of the village 
hall committee. Thanks to Kathryn Smith who was acting chair, during 
Shirley’s recent illness. 
 The refurbishment of the hall is now complete and everything 
back in place. We are very lucky to have this facility in our village, to-
gether with the excellent team of volunteers. 
 I am trying to book the theatre group Bad Apple for a visit, as so 
many people enjoyed the last theatre visit. 
We are to have a return visit from the Library Theatre company in 
April. I will keep you informed, as soon as I know dates. 
 The committee are hoping to organise a Burns Evening on Janu-
ary 26th and would be pleased to hear from anyone with any expertise 
in this area! 
 Finally...our new venture. We hope that eventually the Bosville 
will reopen. However, many people have asked if we could have a vil-
lage hall pub. We have researched this to find that many villages have 
pubs in the village hall. 
 We hope that many people from the village will pop into our li-
cenced bar and if it is a success, then it will become a regular event. 
Merry Christmas from the Village Hall Committee. 
Sue 
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Parish Council Contact Details 

Should you wish to report any concerns, make comments, or submit items for dis-
cussion at future meetings, please do not hesitate to contact Jennifer Hobson 
(Clerk) during office hours on the following details:  

Mobile: 07542874957    Email: clerk@rudston.org.uk      Landline: 01723 890084  

The next Parish Council Meeting is to be held on  
Wednesday 12th December at 7.30pm in the village hall.  

Rudston Parish 

Council News 

8 
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Kilham Church of England Primary School 
www.kilhamschool.co.uk 
(Helen Jameson  Acting Headteacher     
 

 

 

 It’s been a very busy time at Kilham CE Primary School. As we 
hurtle towards Christmas and the days are getting darker and the 
weather a little bleaker there are plenty of little stars at Kilham 
School to brighten up our days.   
 This half term the children joined many others across the coun-
try in an act of Remembrance. 
 They embraced the theme of ‘Remembering’ in school, with all 
of the children enjoying the performance of  ‘The Time Capsule’  
which was all about World War 1.  It was lovely to see how the chil-
dren were moved by what they saw and how much empathy they 
had for the soldiers and their families.  The children painted stones 
with poppies on to remember the soldiers and their families as well 
as visiting church and the cenotaph.   
This term Kilham has continued to shine in their sporting achieve-

ments.  Mrs Atkinson, who puts a lot 
of time and effort in to providing chil-
dren with sporting opportunities, is 
overwhelmed by the successes we 
have experience this term.  Please 
join me in congratulating the children. 

 Finally I would like to say a big thank you to the Kilham School 
community for making me feel so welcome during my term with 
them.  Kilham School is special and Mr Palmer, the new head who 
starts in January, has a treat in store for him.  I wish you all lots of 
luck for a bright and exciting time ahead.   

1.East Riding Small School champions 
for Boys football. 
2.East Riding Boys under 11 hockey 
winners. 
3.Girls Football runners up. 
4.Driffield School Hockey –Winners 
5.Humberside Girls U11 hockey – 3rd  
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Mr L. Fletcher 
Headteacher 
Boynton Primary School 
01262 677880 

Boynton Primary 

School 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Boynton School Class 3  

 Our names are Erin and Gracie and we are Y6 children at 
Boynton Primary School and we would like to tell you about some of 
the things we have been doing this term.  We think our class is the best 
class ever because we do lots of fun things and learn loads at the 
same time.  This term we are 
learning about World War I; 

we are expanding our minds 
by researching harrowing 
and heroic information about 
the Great War.  Sometimes it 
can be quite gruesome too, 
like when we learnt about 
trench foot!  We are really 
enjoying this topic and can’t 
wait to learn even more! 

 To help with our learning, we went on an amazing trip to Ryedale 
Folk Museum, which is an outdoor educational museum, on Wednes-
day 24th October.  We wanted to learn more about the Great War and 
took part in some role-play activities. All the pupils thoroughly enjoyed 
this amazing trip and learned a great deal from it like how to do a field 
dressing and what soldiers would carry in their kit bags.  We also went 
on a trip to Headlands Secondary School to take part in there WWI ac-
tivity day were we did some: creative writing; acting; dancing; singing 

and drumming WWI style! This was really cool and there were lots of 
other schools there joining in too.  .    

Continued on page 16 
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From page 15  

 We were able to use the skills we learned here to show the rest 
of the classes in our school and we even did a special assembly for 
our parents.    

 In literacy, the Y5’s in our class have written beautiful poetry 
through the eyes of a soldier in the trenches about what they could 
hear, see and feel.  It was really hard for them to imagine what it 
could be like but they got there in the end!  One of the lines from 
Darci’s poem was ‘The taste of victory of this strong fight I fought is 
bitter in my mouth as I lay dying, dying…’  They are amazing!   

 Sculpture was the 
theme in art and we 
used chicken wire, 
cardboard boxes and 
papier-mache to build 
our own trenches which 
we think are real mas-
terpieces.  We used: 
lolly sticks; shreddies 

for sand bags; mud 

and wire wool and they 
look very realistic and 
fit well with this time of year. 

 On Wednesday 20th November we had a whole afternoon to 
make some WWI themed decorations for a Christmas tree festival at 
St Johns Church in Bridlington. We made footballs to represent the 
Christmas truce, poppies to represent the fields of Flanders and 
doves for the Christmas spirit and to represent peace. We had a real-
ly good time and made some amazing crafts and working with the 
younger children in the school.  This half term we are going to create 
a menu of trench food for us to plan, prepare, cook and taste.  We are 
really looking forward to it (we just hope it’s not too disgusting!) 
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Puzzles and Quizzes 

General Knowledge Quiz 
 
1. Where is the tittle in tittle or the titulus in titulus located? 
2. The Rialto bridge is a popular tourist attraction in which city? 
3. A Greek goddess personified by the rainbow, a plant, and a col-
ourful part of the human body. One word. 
4. What was made up of 4 or 5 balls at the end of the 19th Centu-
ry, 8 balls during the Second World War in England and until 1979 
in Australia, but is now made up of 6 worldwide? 
5. The following Authors are known by which pen name? 
 a: Theodor Seuss Geisel 
 b: Stanley Martin Lieber 
 c: Eric Arthur Blair 
 d: Benjamin Franklin 
 e: Charles Lutwidge Dodgson 
6. What name has been given to the ancient army made from    
baked earth that was discovered in China? 
7.  Amy Madison, Lavender Brown, Jadis of Charn, Aunt Clara, 
Bonnie Bennet and Penny Halliwell are all examples of what? 
8. Pavlov's dog was the name of a famous experiment. Which ani-
mal added to the name Shrödinger's is also a famous experiment? 
9. Vodka is a diminutive of the Slavic word voda. What does Voda 
mean? 
10. Which Australian cricketer famously used an aluminium bat in 
a test match against England in 1979? 
 

What phrase is symbolised in these puzzles 

xmascara 

bjackox BLU  E 

don’t klat 
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R W Y A 
      P            M 
C Q X O 
     G      J      K 
S   F   U      D 
       H              V 
       

For Younger Readers 

Rearrange the missing  
letters, to find  one of  

Santa’s Reindeer. 

Word Wheel 

 

Christmas Quiz 
1. Santa has nine reindeer, can you name them all? 
2. What gifts did the three kings take to baby Jesus? 
3. On Christmas Day, what would you find a joke inside of? 
4. Which meat do we traditionally eat with Christmas dinner? 
5.What type of pie is typically left out for Santa on Christmas 
Eve? 
6. What two things do we traditionally give to our friends and 
families at Christmas? 
7. What type of creatures are Santa's helpers? 
8. How many doors would you open on an advent calendar be-
fore Christmas? 
9. How many lords are leaping in 'The Twelve Days of Christmas' 
song? 
 10. What colour is the Snowman's scarf and hat in the Children's 
picture book 'The Snowman'? 
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WORDSEARCH  

M A C A L I N T S K Y R E S P E 
R O C K H O P P E R L F N B M R 
D E Y E W O L L E Y C I P P A E 
E M P O S D M C T O N O E A C C 
G A C G N C I H D A Y R S T A T 
E L I B P U V I D F O D L W R C 
N A N C H I P N D R P L E S O R 
T P A I O D L S B I U A Y E N E 
O S L K M E E T P C D N O R I S 
O K L A D I D R L A T D I A E T 
R O E C K L H A O N P P E N R E 
U B G I O E L P M R U S H S O D 
P O A B D D C D Y L K M R Q I F 
S L M U L A L N P S T R U M S K 
U U D T I M D S O G A P A L A G 
H I N S P L I E D C K N L G E N 

 Missing Word for November…..Red Waratah Anemone 

CHINSTRAP 
EMPEROR 
GALAPAGOS 
MACARONI 
MAGELLANIC 
ROCK HOPPER 
HUMBOLDT 

GENTOO 
SNARES 
ADELIE 
AFRICAN 
YELLOW EYED 
ERECT CRESTED 
F - - - - - - - - 
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For Younger Readers 

Puzzle Solutions  

Word wheel 
 

BLITZEN 

 
1. Above the letter i. (a tittle or titulus is the dot above the i) 
2. Venice 
3. Iris 
4. A cricket over 
5. Answers 
a: Dr. Seuss  b: Stan Lee (comic author) 
c: George Orwell d: Silence Dogood e: Lewis Carroll 
6. The Terracotta Army 
7. Witches. Amy Madison (Buffy the Vampire Slayer), Lavender 
Brown (Harry Potter), Jadis of Charn (Narnia), Aunt Clara 
(Bewitched), Bonnie Bennet (The Vampire Diaries), Penny Halli-
well (Charmed) 
8. Cat (Shrödinger's Cat) 
9. Water 
10. Dennis Lillee 
 

1. Kiss and make up 2. Don’t talk back 

3. Jack in the box  4. Blue Movie 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

1. Rudolph, Prancer, Dancer, Donner, Blitzen,  
 Dasher, Vixen, Commet and Cupid 
2. Frankincense, Gold and Myrrh 
3. A Christmas Cracker 
4. Turkey 
5. Mince pie 
6. Cards and presents 
7. Elves 
8. Twenty-four (24) 
9. Ten (10) 
10. Green 
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Advertising 
Business advertising is charged per issue at the following rates:  

    1/4 Page £2.50       1/2 Page £5.00  Full Page £10.00 
Contact the editor to discuss your requirements. 

Please make cheques payable to - Rudston Newsletter. 
Treasurer: Shirley Harland 

 

Useful Phone Numbers - Local Services 
MediBus 01482 395533 - E-mail: richard.willis@eastriding.gov.uk  

Library Van Wednesdays, Long Street around 11.20am to 
11.50am.  Four weekly. 
East Riding of Yorkshire Council Customer Services Centres:- 
Town Hall, Quay Road, Tel: 01262 422500, Fax: 01262 422509 
Driffield: Council Offices, The Library : 2-4 Market 
Pl, Driffield YO25 6BW  Tel: 01377 254160 
James Cole - Milkman, delivers daily - 01262 609486 
Chris Rudd - Wet fish, Wed. around 9 am - 605489, Mobile 07798 
652675 

Trade Directory 
Stephen Cooper -    Joinery & uPVC improvements - 420811 or 
      0 7590206629 
Stephen Ward    -     Deep tissue sports, and remedial massage 
     07855951857 
Neil Jenkinson   -     Plumber  420839 or 07856291737 
John Rawlings   -    TV-Video-Satellite Sales & Repairs      
       07974674489  or  01262421906 
Beech Electrical -    East Gate…. For all repairs and installations  
       07984133095 or 07958356205 
Neil Garfitt -     Plumbing & Heating 07845994283 
 

A&C Building -   All aspects of building & home improvements, 
Services     plumbing,  electrical, kitchens, roofing,  
    bathrooms. 07749928571 
Steve Mitchinson -  Bathroom installation, Tiling, Faulty double 
Plumbing and Heating    glazing, Leaking taps & pipes. 
     07941 645 532 
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Articles and letters to the editor; Sue Tompkin, Northside 

House, East Gate, Rudston,  
Tel 01262 420705 

email sunic911@gmail.com 
www.rudston.org.uk  

Telephone numbers, postal and email addresses printed in the 
Rudston Newsletter, are in the public domain. The publication may 
be read by people from outside the village, either in  paper form or 
viewed on the website. 
Contributors please note that the deadline for articles, letters and 
notices for the February Issue is January 27th. Any received after 
this time may be omitted but included in the next issue, if appropri-
ate. The above does not apply to bereavement notices and mes-
sages, which will be included if at all possible. 

December 6th   “Concert for Christmas” 
     Ray’s Voices Kilham 
     Church 
January 12th    “ Pop up Pub” Village 
     Hall    

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY EVENTS 

Monday Cra3 Group     2-4pm 

  Evening Cra3  7-9pm 

Tuesday U3A Jazz           2-4pm 

  WI 7pm 

Wednesday    Indoor Bowls  2-4pm 

  Yoga    5.30-7.00pm 

  Yoga     7.15-8.45pm 

Thursday Post Office   10-12pm 

  Coffee Shop 10-12pm 

  Rudston Rascals 10-11.30 

  History Group 7-9pm 

      

Friday 

 

Saturday 

 

Sunday 


